
Gregory T. Hartt, MD, PhD
Emergency Department
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Steven Baughn
nextGEN Group
Vice President, Physician Services
1221 Cypress Lane
Meadow Vista, CA, 95722
USA

March 7, 2007

Dear Steve,

I wanted to thank you for your excellent service and key role in my recent
contract signing with Shasta Emergency Medicine Group. Because I was heading to
New Zealand for a year of locums work, I had the difficult task of securing a job in
Emergency Medicine a year and a half before I would return to the US to work. You
effectively communicated my unique situation to several EM groups, and followed
through in detail every step of the way. I especially appreciated your timely updates
and outstanding communication, such that I never wondered where we were in the
process.

Please feel free to use this letter as a reference for future clients. I would
recommend your efficient and professional service without reservation.

Kind regards, and "Cheers" from down under,
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Greg Hartt, MD, PhD
Emergency Medicine Consultant
Global Medical Inc.

~

CCREDITbb'

~
9i1. "" ~o
• iI/ily /-f te~'I',

~ 34290


